
October 31, 2023

Gurkirt Singh
GALI NO 1 NEAR RAILWAY LINE
SHIV COLONY
KARNAL 132001
IN
 
YSU ID: Y00875587
 
Dear Gurkirt, 
 
Congratulations! On behalf of our President, faculty, administration, and staff at Youngstown State University, we are 
pleased to inform you that you have been admitted to Youngstown State University for the Spring 2024 term as a new 
student with an intended major in Business Administration (BS in BA). 
 
In order to complete initial registration of your I-20, you must physically report to the International Orientation (mandatory). 
Orientation and immigration check-in is mandatory for all F-1 students (check www.ysu.edu/ias Admitted Students page 
for details). You will receive further details regarding orientation in a future email from the International Programs Office. 
Failure to report to orientation may lead to I-20 cancelation.  

To ensure that you will be properly registered for your classes you are requested to review the following information. If any 
of these details are incorrect, please contact us at one of the numbers printed above. 
 
Family Name:              Singh
Given Name: Gurkirt 
Birth date: 9/28/2002
Gender: Male
Degree:                  Bachelors 
Admit Type: First Time Undergraduate
College: Williamson College of Business Administration
 
If you have any questions, please contact the International Programs Office. Again, congratulations on your acceptance to 
Youngstown State University! We look forward to your arrival on our campus in the near future. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Nathan Myers, Ph.D.

http://www.ysu.edu/ias


Associate Provost, International & Global Initiatives


